

September 16, 1998 Mrs. Dayle Friedman 7 Fushia Lane Hicksville, New York 11801

## Dear Dayle,

Thank you so very much for your wonderful performance at our hospital. Your "Disney with Dayle" performance was a huge hit with the children and their families. Your interactions with the children were enjoyed by all (you should have heard all the chatter in the playroom afterwards).

You should be highly commended on your flexibility and your genuine caring for children. The interactive aspect of your show was so important. You managed to include all of the children in your show in one way or another, making each child feel very special. As ours is a group with many diverse needs, I was thoroughly impressed with your ability to do this.

Due to your thoughtfulness, you helped to make our children and their families' stay at the hospital much happier. We really appreciate your kindness and generosity toward the needs of our children.

Enclosed you will find some of the photos that were taken at your performance. We have also shared these photos with our children.

Thank you, again, for your interest in Shriners Burn Hospital and our children. Please feel free to call (409) 770-6802 if you should have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Carla S. Amrhein, BA, CCLS

arlast. Amshein

Child Life Specialist

Shriners Hospital for Children



Shriners Burns Hospital - Galveston

815 MARKET STREET • GALVESTON, TX 77550-2725 • 409-770-6600 • FAX 409-770-6749